
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

Date:           11/1/2024 
 

Project:      East Selmon Expressway Bridge Striping from 26th Street to 78th Street 

ITB: O-1725 

 

On October 30th, 2024, zero (0) bids were received for the above-referenced 

project. The Tampa-Hillsborough County Expressway Authority has decided to 

cancel the East Selmon Expressway Bridge Striping project with the option to re-

advertise the project at a later date.  

 
All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system.  For questions regarding this notice, please contact the 

Authority's Procurement Office, Procurement@tampa-xway.com . 
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